
Streets, Lands & Buildings (SL&B) – June 13, 2023 

 
Present - Marcia Mazur, Susan Rahe, Bob Bruning, & Jeff Bourdo  

1) Oberhouse Park – No updates on the 3rd letter.  Letters were mailed 2/22 & 3/28.  Bob 

Kuhlman is sending the 3rd.. 

2) Welcome to Pemberville Signs/Spot Lots – Rahe to contact Meyer electric for a quote to install 

3) Town Hall – Painting of Council Chambers:  No update - Jeff & Matt to coordinate with Bob 

Schacht for guidance. 

4) Street Signs - Replace Memorial Drive, College & Bierly Ave street signs.  Jeff to put up 

“Children at Play” on Elm Street. 

5) Walking Bridge - Boards on the entrance are coming up.  Jeff to look at securing them. 

6) Sidewalk Replacement – Jeff to obtain quotes to replace the sidewalk at 210 Vine Street where 

a Village tree was removed. 

7) Bond Street Repair – Jeff to find out when work is scheduled. 

8) Parks & Recreation:  

(a) Back Boards for basketball – Jeff & Landry working on getting them down and the 

new boards installed 

(b) Play Ground Mulch at Memorial Park was installed.   

(c) Memorial Park Restrooms – Jeff & Matt to unlock in the mornings, pool staff to lock 

at night. 

(d) Memorial Park Restrooms – Jeff to obtain quotes for replacing the bathroom doors 

(e) Ball Park Bleachers – Mayor or Marcia to reach out to Stony Ridge to ensure they 

want the bleachers.  If yes, coordination on moving them will happen after the ball 

season in June is over. 

(f) Cameras – Cameras were highly recommended by the splash pad company to be 

installed.  Rahe to work with Chief Vaughn on obtaining quotes for the pool and the 

restrooms at the park and Walnut Street. 

(g) Pool Flag Pole Area – A weed barrier needs to be put down.  Discussion on what are 

the best options. 

(h) Pizza Warmer – Jeff to assist Marcia in picking up the pizza warmer from the high 

school to use at the pool for the summer. 

Next meeting July 11th at 9:00am. 


